
MARSHALLTON UM CHURCH          VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 2024

Please complete this consent form to allow your child/children to be photographed
during VBS.  In order for your child to have their picture taken, a consent form must be
on file at Marshallton UM Church ︵ MUMC ︶

If you do not want your child/children photographed, please indicate on the form below.
Please make your child aware of this decision.

As a parent/guardian of the child/children attending VBS at MUMC
I agree to the following:

I understand that my child listed below may be photographed at VBS activities
sponsored by MUMC

I understand that these photographs may be used in MUMC newsletters, crafts,
brochures, website, FB page , and marketing promotions

I

The following are the names of my child/children attending VBS at MUMC.

︵ PLEASE print Child/Children Full Name ︶

︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳

︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳

︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳

︵    ︶  YES, I confirm that I have reaad and understand the above to have my
child/children photo used for MUMC VBS 2024.

︵     ︶  NO, I do not wish to have my child photographed.

Printed Parent Name: ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳

Parent Signature:     ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳

Date: ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳ ︳
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